MINUTES OF THE STREET NAMING COMMITTEE
REGULAR SESSION
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2019 8:30 AM

Present: Brian S. Noble, Town Administrator; Michael Alves, Police Chief; James Marot,
Building Commissioner. Absent: Chief Keven Gallagher (Fire Call)

BLAISE DRIVE RENAMING:
A presentation was made by Mr. Dan Moniz owner of record for a private way known as

Blaise Drive. He proposed to the committee to rename Blaise and make it a private
extension of Margaret Street.

Lots 11A, B, C, & D on Town Map 12 would be affected.

Discussion ensued and it was noted that currently Blai
service and it would be safer (and clearer) if the road'n
Margaret.

rive is not listed on the E911
e was incorporated to

On a motion by Chief Alves and seconded by Mr. ise Drive to be changed to
Margaret Street, effective July 1, 2019. The.motion passed.unanimously.

Approved:
Brian S. Noble O
James A. Mar “3
Michael Alves o~
o2
Kevin Gallagher
[NOTE; 2 Blaise Drive becomes 19 Margaret Street and 6 Blaise Drive becomes 25

Margaret. The Board of Assessors and the Planning Board have been informed. The
Town’s E911 database has been updated.]



